
 
         

 

 

 

 

 

Student Activities Committee Minutes  

 

September 19, 2024 

The first meeting for the 2024-25 school year began with introductions 
and a brief history of the Student Activities Committee. Information was 
then shared regarding the Blue Valley School District Strategic Plan.  

Matt Ortman, Director of School Administration – Athletics and 
Activities, gave a brief review of the achievements due to the work of the 
Student Activities Committee.  Athletic and activity updates related to 
the bond were also provided.  

Superintendent Dr. Tonya Merrigan and Chief Communications Officer 
Kristi McNerlin then discussed the effort of the 2025-30 Strategic Plan 
Steering Committee to revise the Blue Valley School District Strategic 
Plan to guide us into the next five years. The Student Activities 
Committee was then asked to take the Strategic Plan Survey and to 
encourage additional Blue Valley community members to complete the 
survey.    

The meeting concluded with highlights for the start of the school year 
from high school, middle school and Blue Valley Recreation staff.  
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